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Corporate Centre, ‘Saudamini’, Plot No. 2, Sector-29, Gurgaon, Haryana-122007

CP/RTI/2015/237 Date: 5" January, 2016

Shri Prem Prakash Prajapati
Industrial Area, Khurai Road, Bina
District- Sagar

Madhya Pradesh-470113

Sub: Information under Right to Information Act, 2005 (Application No.-237
Application date 09.11.2015 received on 27.11.2015.)

Dear Mr. Prajapati,

This has reference to your RTI request dated 9" November, 2015 (received on
27" November, 2015) seeking information under RTI Act, 2005.

The information sought is attached at Annex-l.

First Appeal, if any, against the reply of CPIO may be made to the first appellate
Authority within 30 days of the receipt of the reply of CPIO. Details of Appellate
Authority at Corporate Centre, Gurgaon, under RTI Act, 2005 is as below:

Shri B. Mishra

Executive Director (CP & IT) & Appellate Authority

Corporate Centre, Power Grid Corporation of India Limited
“Saudamini”, Plot No. 2, Sector-29 Gurgaon — 122007, Haryana.
Email ID: bmishra@powergridindia.com

Phone No. 0124-2571960

Thanking you,
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Phone No. 0124-2822746
Email ID: cpio.cc@powergrid.co.in
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reply to RTI enquiry letter dtd 09.11.2015 reed from WR-IT

Information sought:

1. Kindly provide the copy of the document mentioning the requirements for approval of testing
Laboratory to provide services for your projects.

2. Is it mandatory for the laboratories to be accredited as per ISO/IEC-17025 by NABI, for providing
services to PGCIL Projects.

3. Kindly provide the copy of the document mentioning that NABL accreditation is must for
laboratories to provide services to PGCIL project.

1. The requirements for approval of testing Laboratory to provide services for our projects are taken
care by our Corporate office, Gurgaon and it is understood that same has already been clarified to
you as reply to your Appeal under RTI Act-2005 vide your letter dtd 20.08.2015 .

2. No.

3. NABL accreditation is not a must for laboratories to provide services to PGCIL project. This point
has also been replied by our Corporate office, Gurgaon to the appellant in response to various RTI
queries.
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